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23rd May 2018  
 

Dear Resident  

Palliative Care Project  

We would like to invite you to one of local discussion groups, to be opened by Dr 

Kathryn Hall, one of our North Tyneside GPs, who is leading on this project.  

The project is looking to improve communications between services for patients who are 

living with a long term or life limiting illness/disability, first of all in North Tyneside and 

then further afield.  

We would like to involve you in the project to gain some understanding of your 

expectations and experiences, so that we can plan for and improve opportunities for 

services in the future.  

The events will be held at the four venues listed below. 

Please choose the one most convenient for you and let us know if you can join us by 

calling: 0191 295 4233 or emailing michele@chcf@btinternet.com 

 

 
Whitley 

Bay 

Tuesday 
19th 
June 

2.30pm  
to  

4pm 

Whitley Bay Customer 
First Centre 
York Road 

Whitley Bay NE26 1AB 

 Car park close to 
local shops 

North 
West 

Tuesday 
3rd July 

10.30am 
to 

12.00pm 

White Swan Centre 
Killingworth 
NE12 6SS 

Next to Morrison’s 
car park 

 
Wallsend 

 

Tuesday 
3rd July 

2.00pm 
to 

 3.30pm 

Wallsend Customer  
First Centre 

16 The Forum 
Wallsend NE28 8JR 

Car park at the 
rear in Elton 

Street. 

 
North 

Shields 

Tuesday 
17th July 

11.30 
to 

 1.00pm 

Linskill Centre,  Linskill 
Terrace 

North Shields 
NE30 2AY 

Car parking at the 
front of the 
building. 
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Drinks will be provided and travel costs reimbursed (please provide us with receipts or miles 

travelled). 

If you would like someone to accompany you, please just let us know so that we can provide enough 

seats!  

If you want to take part but cannot attend please ring 0191 295 4233 and we will send 

out a short questionnaire or make alternative arrangements.  

We look forward to hearing your views and thoughts. 

Many thanks for your help. 

 

 

 

Dr Kathryn Hall and the Palliative Care Plan Great North Care Record Team  

 


